
 

Kettering Science Academy Student Survey Feedback November 2020  
 

 

The survey was taken to help us to understand how students have settled back in to school 

following the closure and lockdown due to COVID-19. We had 384 responses which is great! We 

would like even more next time!! 

What did you say? 

How happy from 1-10 do you feel? 

21% of students scored themselves 4 or less 

41% between 5 and 7 

38% between 8 and 10 

 

93% are able to access TEAMS 

88% know who to contact if you are worried about something 
 
 

What have you enjoyed about coming back to school? 
No surprise that most of you said friends and 
socialising! You also mentioned back into a 
routine, learning again, seeing teachers and being 
busy/productive.  
Some of you said nothing  
 

 
What sorts of things are concerning you? 
 

Have you had any problems or anything you are 
worried about since returning to school? YOU SAID 

What we have done to help and where you can get further information 

1. Worried about exams and grades 
2. Amount of work to do/catching up 
3. Problems with friends or peers 
4. People not following the COVID-19 rules 
5. Needing to work from home again 
6. School is cold 
7. Home issues 
8. Anxiety 
9. School rules 
10. Lunch time 

 We understand that many of you are worried about exams and 
catching up. This is a normal response to the situation we are in. 
Your teachers are doing everything they can to help you catch up 
and prepare for exams. 

 If you experience problems with other students please speak to 
your tutor, SSO or HOY. 

 We will regularly remind all students about the rules and support 
you to follow them. Lunch time rules had to be changed due to 
increased risks. We know that some of you don’t like them, but 
hope that you understand why they are needed. 

 The heating is working better now and will continue to improve. 
 If you are worried please speak to someone or email 

helpme@ketteringscienceacademy.org 
 http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/page/?title=Wellbeing&

pid=140 also has lots of ideas for self help 

Is there anything you think we can do to help 
support you at the moment? YOU SAID 

What we have done to help and where you can get further information 

1. How to get help from the Wellbeing Team 
2. More homework 
3. Less homework 
4. Quieter classrooms sometimes 
5. Stop bullying 
6. More PSHE on racism and LGPTQ+ 

 http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/page/?title=Wellbeing&
pid=140 also has lots of ideas for self help 

 Remember the Weekly Drop-in before school in each wing  
 We are always looking at homework and how we can make it 

better. You can find out more on the school website 
 It is anti-bullying week this week. 
 Remember KSA is a telling school and you must tell someone if you 

experience or see bullying 
 Email Anti-bullying@ketteringscienceacademy.org  
 Bullying, racism and LGPTQ+ are covered as part of PSHE in tutor 

time and Mr Taylor will ensure this takes place. 

 

Make sure you ask for help! Email 

helpme@ketteringscienceacademy.org  
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